

August 14, 2025

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 888 First Street, N.E. Washington, D.C. 20426

Attention: Ms. Debbie-Anne A. Reese, Secretary

Re: Colorado Interstate Gas Company, L.L.C.

Docket No. CP25-493-000

River Ranch Delivery Meter Station Project

Start of Construction and Weekly Construction Reporting Update

Dear Ms. Reese:

On May 15, 2025, Colorado Interstate Gas Company, L.L.C. ("CIG") filed a prior notice request pursuant to Section 7 of the Natural Gas Act, as well as Part 157.205 and 157.211(a)(2), et seq., of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission's ("Commission") Regulations requesting authorization to construct its River Ranch Delivery Meter Station Project ("Project"). At the conclusion of the notice period, CIG's project was deemed approved effective July 29, 2025.

Construction and Weekly Construction Reporting Update

CIG is herein notifying the Commission that due to delays associated with right-of-way acquisition by the downstream operator, construction of CIG's bypass meter station will not commence until September 2025.² Once construction commences, CIG will begin submitting weekly environmental inspector construction reports to the Commission in accordance with Section 157.208(c)(10) of the Commission's regulations under the Natural Gas Act.

Filing Information

This supplemental information is being filed with the Commission's Secretary in accordance with the Commission's Order No. 703, Filing Via the Internet, guidelines issued on November 15, 2007 in Docket No. RM07-16-000.

Please direct any questions regarding this matter to Francisco Tarin at 719-667-7517 or via email at Francisco_Tarin@kindermorgan.com.

CIG's Project consists of constructing a bypass delivery meter station located in Albany County, Wyoming to serve an expansion of a cement plant owned by the Mountain Cement Company, LLC.

As described in its application, CIG originally planned to commence construction as early as July 2025.

-2-

Respectfully submitted, COLORADO INTERSTATE GAS COMPANY, L.L.C.

By /s/
Francisco Tarin
Director, Regulatory

Enclosures

cc: David Ruppert, Office of Energy Projects